
The MRTA Meeting was held on July 12, 2016 at Lakeshore Park. 
Proxies both mailed and delivered in person were counted by both the Secretary and the Attorney.  
Approval of the Bylaws was passed.  The Attorneys office will be packaging the material and forwarding 
to the State of Florida.  The Secretary will be advising the HOA Membership of the results when 
received. 
In Attendance: 
Connie Drake, President Doug Goldman, VP Donald Domek, Secretary 
Edwin Londono, Treasurer Bob Cook Robert Hesler 
Kiron Benjamin Elena Kenney John Haenszel 
Anne Toliver William Gibson Maxine Bingham 
Patrick Irving Frank Ruiz  
   
   
   
 
 


